
Bordeaux Estates 

Homeowners Association 

P.O. Box 35 

Bourbonnais, IL 60914 
 

September 2020 

Dear Homeowners: 
 
With the new year well underway, we thought this would be a good time to remind everyone that our 
subdivision developer contracted United Disposal many years ago to be the garbage disposal company 
servicing our community in an effort to eliminate as much traffic as possible (Article IV #25 and C. 6. (b) 
III.). If you have signed up to have another company to take care of your garbage, please transfer the 
services to United Disposal as soon as possible.  That way, trash will only be picked up one day a week, 
eliminating unsightly garbage cans set out throughout the week.  
 United Disposal 
 P.O. Box 179 
 Bradley, IL  60915 
 (815) 933-0081 
 
Here is some information that might be helpful for you: 

1. United Disposal bills most customers twice a year: April-September and October-March. 
2. United Disposal’s collection day for our subdivision is Tuesday. 
3. United Disposal’s recycling collection day for our subdivision is every other Tuesday. 
4. Garbage cans can be set out the evening before pickup, since the pickup time for parts of our 

subdivision is early Tuesday morning.  Please put the garbage cans away as soon after pickup as 
possible. 

5. United Disposal recognizes six holidays: Christmas, New Years, Memorial Day, 4th of July, Labor 
Day, and Thanksgiving. Our usual Tuesday garbage pickup schedule is only affected if the holiday 
actually lands on a Monday or a Tuesday. In that case, the garbage will be picked on Wednesday 
of that week. 

6. United Disposal will pick up yard waste if it is bagged. 
7. United Disposal will supply you with a complimentary garbage can (2 sizes to choose from). 

Thank you so much for all you do to help keep our subdivision a beautiful place to live. 

Sincerely, 

The Bordeaux Estates Board of Directors 


